
Messrs. Knoll and Grant,   

 

As a current owner and resident of the College Park area in question, I am emailing to express 

my strong support for the housing initiatives contemplated by the Official Plan Amendment 

relating to the Sheridan College Housing - Special Policy Area. This area would directly benefit 

from the proposed increased density in what is an under-utilized pocket of Oakville with 

excellent transportation access via several main arterial roads, including Trafalgar. These 

initiatives, if executed properly, will positively impact the current housing crisis in this province 

by: 

 Increasing and diversifying the current housing stock to allow for more variety and mix; 

 Providing for more affordable housing options for families of different compositions; and 

 Properly accommodating the student population that resides in the area, to mitigate the 

spread of 'illegal rooming house' type situations that are rampant within many of the 

single family homes within College Park today. 

I would also like to bring to your attention that unfortunately there are certain individuals in the 

community who are actively spreading NIMBY-type misinformation about these important 

initiatives. The attached flyer was left on our doorstep which, from my reading of the actual draft 

bylaws, is littered with falsehoods and other inaccuracies.    

 

I sincerely appreciate your efforts and thoughtful, well articulated input on behalf of Ward 5 in 

the council meetings to date on this topic. I would ask that the Town Clerk (cc'd) please include 

this email submission for the benefit of the Members of Council at the upcoming meeting on 

March 4, 2024. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

Regards 

Deian      

 

 






